
                                                                                             

       

 

In 

Honour of  

Missing & Murdered                                                                                                                                                                  

Indigenous Women and Girls 
The Native Women Association of the NWT is inviting all public 

to attend the unveiling of the Beaded Hearts Tapestry on  

                          January 22, 2018. 

The Beaded Hearts Tapestry has been created to pay respect to 

Missing & Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls and to 

acknowledge the families who have experienced great loss. 

Each heart was beaded and sewn by individuals around the 

territory to commemorate the Missing & Murdered Indigenous 

Women and Girls. 

This event is free, please join us 

Time: 4:00–6:00 pm, Monday, January 22th, 2018 

Location:  Chateau Nova Hotel, 4571  48 Street 

6:00 pm   There will be entertainment, Hand game 

demonstrations and Drum Dance.  

For more information contact Marie at 873-5509   ext.224 


